

PORK LUDICOW

April 4, 2008

Ms. Carol Washburn
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc. General Rate Filing, UW-080312

Dear Ms. Washburn,

Following discussions with WUTC staff, please find attached revised tariff sheets showing a reduced rate structure.

Please contact me with questions or if you require additional information. My office phone is (360) 437-8246, email lsmith@portludlowassociates.com

Sincerely,

Larry Smith President

Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc.

Cc: Diana Smeland, Port Ludlow Associates

Herta Fairbanks, HDR Shawn Koorn, HDR